
 
 

Dear Colleagues and Friends, 
 
the November issue of Newsletter of the International School for Social and Business Studies (ISSBS) has been released. In this 
issue: 
 

 

6th generation of doctoral students 
We are proud to announce, that this year, we enrolled 
the 6th generation of doctoral students in Knowledge 
Management programme. Doctoral study 
programme, where professors from world-renowned 
universities have been lecturing in recent years, is 
carried out in English, as 27 currently enrolled 
international students are coming from Mexico, 
Russia and Africa in addition to Slovenia, Croatia and 
Albania. You can read more HERE. 
 
Lecture by a visiting foreign expert from the 
University of Oulu 
Between 8 and 10 November 2021, as part of the 
"Foreign Visiting Teachers Project”, dr. Janne 
Harkonen has visited ISSBS. Dr. Harkonen is an 
Adjunct Professor Dr and Senior Research Fellow at 
the Faculty of Technology (University of Oulu 
(Finland)). Dr. Janne Harkonen carried out lectures on 
writing and publishing scientific articles at the subjects 
Master's Seminar and Business Skills Development. 
You can read more HERE. 
 
A call for Erasmus + student mobility 2021/2022 
has been published  
A new call for student mobility for the purpose of 
studying or carrying out an internship under the 
Erasmus + program was launched in November. The 
new call brings many innovations, such as higher 
scholarships, even more exchange options, 
allowances for students with fewer opportunities and 
a green travel allowance. You can read more about 
Erasmus mobilities HERE. 
 
8th project meeting of the project 
"LittleBigEntrepreneurs" 
A project meeting of the “LittleBigEntrepreneurs” 
project partners took place on 18 and 19 November 
2021 at the Primary School OŠ borcev za severno 
mejo Maribor. The project develops key 
entrepreneurial skills and entrepreneurial mindset in 
children. At the meeting, the current entrepreneurial 
activities of partners (or learning games) from Greece, 
Estonia and Slovenia were presented. You can read 
more HERE. 
 
Guests from practice in November 
In the course Business Informatics, we hosted the 
Assistant Director for Technology of Nova Vizija, 
Information Engineering and Consulting company 
from Žalec, Dejan Zili, who is a top expert in managing 
large information projects and business intelligence. 
In the subject E-business we hosted the director of the 
company Creaplus, mag. Andrej Guštin, who lectured 
to students on e-payment and security of e-payment 
and e-business.  
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New student council of ISSBS  
The students elected their new representatives. The 
ISSBS Student Council, which is the representative 
body of ISSBS students determined by the Higher 
Education Act, the ISSBS Statute and the Rules of the 
Student Council, consists of seven students, 
representatives of undergraduate and postgraduate 
study programs. You can read more HERE. 
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